
 

 

    

COMMUNITY ENHANCEMENT COMMITTEE 

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING REPORT 

SEPTEMBER 10, 2021  

 

• The CEC held a meeting on August 25, 2021 which was attended by CEC members 
in-person and virtually. No public was in attendance. A DRAFT meeting summary 
has been prepared and is posted on the CEC Town website.  

• The CEC discussed the following items: Future plans for the ART in the HALL 
Photography Exhibit scheduled for June 2022; the future replacement of the 8-year 
old Little Free Libraries; future and existing adopt volunteers; the proposed idea of 
recommending having a Code Enforcement assistant during the April-October 
months; and the maintenance of several northern bio-retention beds in the Route 1 
Median.  

• FLAGS FOR HEROES – For greater efficiency and consistency, Public Works will 
assume installation of the Flags on holiday weekends, beginning Labor Day 
weekend.  

• UPDATE ON BIKE REPAIR STATION – The bike repair station has experienced a 
successful 1st summer – town hall has received no complaints and no maintenance 
has been required.     

• NEXT MEETING – The CEC will meet in November. The specific date is TBD. 


